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The Elections and Boundaries Commission wishes to notify the
public that the Office of the Returning Officer for the Electoral
Districts of Caledonia/Upper Malick and Morvant in the Local
Government Elections 2019, has been relocated to a new address.

Ms. Genet Pilgrim-Simmons
Returning Officer
The Malick Youth Facility,
7th Avenue North, Barataria

Formerly located at

The San Juan/Laventille Regional Corporation
M.T.S. Plaza, Aranguez Main Road, San Juan

The Commission requests that all relevant parties be mindful of this
change and apologizes for any inconvenience caused.



